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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Monday 27th NovemberY5 and Y6 pupils will be receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
We are welcoming all KS2 pupils to join Mr Sullivan in the school choir to support. This 
includes children who play instruments during Mass each week if they are available. This is 
the first year we have all been able to join together for the Sacrament of Confirmation as 
Covid restrictions still in place last time so the more children who can support the better.  
 
Pupils will be required to arrive at St John & Martin Catholic Church, George Street entrance, 
at 5:30pm on Monday 27th November. If parents are unable to attend the Mass, pupils will 
need to be collected from inside the church at 7:00pm. 
 
We are very much looking forward to this special occasion. 
 
Please complete the form below and return by Friday 3rdth November so that I can plan for 
the number of children joining us. 
 
With Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Mr Ullah 
 
 

 
My child is able/unable to attend the Y5/6 Confirmation Mass, as a choir member, from 5:30pm-
7:00pm on Monday 27th November at St John & Martin Catholic Church. 
 
Childs Name: ____________________________ 
 
Year Group:   ____________________________ 
 
Date:              ____________________________ 
 
 
Parents/Guardian signature: ___________________Contact Number:________________________ 
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